
I am writing in support of Clean Energy Jobs and Climate Policy Legislation. 
  

We will all benefit from legislation that establishes a program to cap climate pollution, prices all 
qualified greenhouse gas emissions under the cap, and invests the proceeds in clean energy, 
while addressing the needs of vulnerable communities and investing in training workers for new, 
growing opportunities in a clean energy economy. 
 
The state of Oregon, our nation, and indeed the planet are all in dire need of environmental 
protection - for our future and that of those who may follow us. 
 
Respectfully, 

 
Carolyn Ferguson 
Wilsonville OR 
 


